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May 18, 2016 : 'l' A'l' A

Assistant General Manager (Surveillance).
BSE Limited

Floor 25, P J Towers, Dalal Street

Mumbai — 400 001

Dear Sir / Madam,

Ref: - Your letter No. L/DOSS/ONL/PV/JP/2016-17/23 dated 18th May, 2016

Sub: - Increase in Volume

With reference to your Letter (Ref. No. - L/DOSS/ONL/PV/JP/2016-17/23) dated 18™ May, 2016, we
would like to state that as on date, there is no additional information to be shared or announcement to
be made by the Company, with the investors pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, other than the
information which has already been disclosed to the investors.

We would also like to clarify that the Company is not in a position to assign any reason for the changes

in the volume of securities traded in recent past.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Jlizh

Sanjay Kasture
Company Secretary
Tata Sponge Iron Limited
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